
 

Celebrating the successes of our Parish, School, Religious Education, and more!  

 

 

2022 

 

Threshold Bible Study  
Questions Jesus Asks 
This group met in the Spirit Center for this 
Threshold Bible Study.  Zoom links were also 
provided for parishioners who did not want to 
come out with the bad weather or covid  
concerns.  

Virtual Liturgical Ministry Fair  
In an effort to promote more participation in our 
liturgical ministries, we held a virtual liturgical  
ministry fair. This consisted of a newsletter that 
highlighted the ministries with full descriptions and 
time commitments.  
Also an electronic sign up form for easy sign up 
or to contact us for questions.   

School Ski Trip  
 
A great time was 
had by all the  
students who  
attended the ski  
trip. 

8th Grade  
Confirmation 
Congratulations to 
our St. Albert 
8th graders who 
received the 
Sacrament of 
Confirmation. 
May God  
Bless You.  

Beacons of Light Pastor Announcements 
 
Fr. Ed Pratt to be  
Pastor of the Catholic 
Kettering Community 
as of July 1, 2022 
 
 
Fr. Chris Worland has been asked to be the 
pastor of 2 large parishes in Loveland, Ohio.  

SALSA Calm, Color, Connect 
The SALSA group met in the Spirit Center for another fun mid-winter 
event of calm coloring and connecting. Warm drinks and finger food 
were provided.  

Valentines Day 

Staff Farewell 
To We say Farewell and Thank You 
to long time staff member Jeni 
Schoen, our accountant.  Jeni has 
accepted a position with University of 
Dayton.  We will Miss Her!!! 

Legion of Mary True Devotion to Mary The group met 
Wednesday nights, starting in February. The study is on the Preparation 
for Total Consecration to Jesus through Mary for the 33 days before the 
consecration on March 25.  


